
Derby Road Health Centre Patient Participation Group 
Minutes of meeting 16th May 2017, 2.30pm 

 
Present:  Rob Kirkwood (Chair & Minutes), Stephen Hyde, Darshan Singh Nunwa, Harbhajan 
Kaur Nunwa, Margaret Gotheridge, Patrick Randle, Nikki Wood, Anna Benner. 
 
Apologies: Mrs Randle, Glenys Sadler, Dawn Hazle, Ann Ceurstemont, Mary Stokes 
 
Minutes of previous meeting.  These were agreed to be correct. 
 
Arising from minutes.   
Prescription services from the on-site Boots pharmacy need to be looked at, as they do not 
seem to be sufficiently resourced. 
It was agreed that Anna, Margaret and Stephen will meet to discuss the 2017/18 patient 
survey. Action: AB/MG/SH. 
 
Update on Merger with Lenton Medical Centre.  
All has gone well: the merger has seemed to go seamlessly. 
 
Nottinghamshire Sustainability and Transformation Plan.  
Stephen introduced a document that he has written, with support from Rob. It was agreed that 
this would be circulated to the rest of the PPG and passed to Nikki for discussion within the 
practice. 
 
The PPG after the merger.   
Hopefully we will integrate well but this could not be progressed as there were no 
representatives from Lenton Medical Centre present. Anna has received contact details for 
LMC PPG members and will circulate information to them. 
 
PPG Awareness Week 
This is w/b 21st June 2017. It was agreed that we would hold an awareness raising session or 
two, probably on the Tuesday or Wednesday. Action: RK to consult and arrange. Updated 
leaflets would be required. 
 
Nottingham City PPG event on 15 March.  
Only Mary Stokes are able to attend. The event was useful and hopefully will begin a process 
of bringing together PPGs within the city. 
 
PPG Activities: What do we do next? There is sufficient to be going on with. 
 
AOB.  
There was none. 
 
Date of Next Meeting.  
Tuesday 8th August at 2pm  


